
Region meeting in Plains Area (Ponca City) August 8, 2010

Treasurer’s Report

Beginning balance $11,638.07

Ending Balance $14,374.65

RD Report-

Last Region gave out packets from the WSC.  The Service System 
Workshops have been sent out. There was a workshop done at Roman 
Nose and had good turnout.  World is going to do 5 of these workshops to 
see how they are perceived.  There is a forum on the workshop that you 
can give feedback.  This is open to all and all are urged to input.  The 
closest to our area is going to be Sept 24th-26th in Grapevine, Tx (Dallas/Ft. 
Worrth).  There will be a workshop on the service systems at the GSA.

EASC:

Gave Report

PASC:

WASC:

PSZF:

Sub Committees:

There is an NA archive in this region.  If anyone is interested in being the 
archivist come to Region.  There is a 5 year clean time requirement for that.  
Or if you would just like to help, let me know.

If your group still wants to get the NA Way Magazine you need to go to the 
world website and re-subscribe.

Intent to fill-Outreach chair

General Business:




